
Strike action by the National Education Union (NEU) - arrangements for Wednesday 15th 

and Thursday 16th March 2023 

 

Dear families, 

 

A national schools’ strike is planned by the NEU, the largest teachers’ union, for Wednesdays 

15th and Thursday 16th March. 

  

I am writing to confirm the arrangements for the next two day and what it will mean for your 

child. 

 

The Department for Education (DfE) is again expecting all schools to put plans in place to 

provide education for as many children as possible when a strike takes place. All schools are in 

the same situation. 

 

On Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March, all Year 11 students must arrive at school 

no later than 9:45am on both days. Students with "Key Workers" parents, vulnerable pupils, and 

EHCP children are also encouraged to attend class on the days of the strike.  Please complete 

a short form in advance to inform us if you child is attending a clicking this link:  

https://forms.gle/ByYRutvet4VPx5Nk8.  All students must come to school in their uniforms. 

 

Students in grades 7, 8, 9, and 10 will have online access. Please follow these instructions to 

gain access to the online learning: 

 

1. Access Google Classroom by using your school email address.  

2. By selecting the "+" sign in the top right corner, select "join class." 

 

 
 

https://forms.gle/ByYRutvet4VPx5Nk8


3. Where it asks for a class code, provide the code for your year group.  

 

 
 

4. The task set will be available to you.  

 

 
 

Please finish all assignments and turn them in.  

 

We appreciate your support very much.  


